Craig, Sondra

From: Jenna Imgrund <jennagraffunder@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 3:42 PM

To:ZZ Council MembersSubject:City Camping Ban

Some people who received this message don't often get email from jennagraffunder@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear Council Members,

Hello, my name is Jenna Imgrund. I am a mom that lives on the south side a few blocks from Erickson pool. I am emailing to urge you to please give your support for a ban on camping in the city limits. Every year, La Crosse becomes more and more known for violent crimes and drug abuse that goes unchecked, making the city dangerous and undesirable to new residents and businesses. If we are to find a real solution for helping the homeless population, we need to offer that in the form of halfway houses, not free camping near elementary schools and public pools. Thank you for your time and I hope that you will make the right decisions that will protect us and our children from violence and harassment.

-Jenna Imgrund